PREMIUM RESORT & SPA
HOT AN

We are continually concerned to provide the best service to our guests hence Sunrise Premium
Resort Hoi An is conducting Improvement and Maintenance Works at our Main Pool. During the
time from 16™ until 31 October 2017 we would like to apologize that the Main pool will be
closed. Please rest assured that our teams will be closely monitoring the level of noise to ensure
your comfort level.

We are conducting this work before the onset of the raining season and before the build up to the
high season early next year, there is a limited opportunity we have to complete this work, and it
will be done during the hours between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm daily.

For convenience, the resort has set up more sun lounger at our Lap pool which is fully serviced
and supervised. In addition, we provide shuttle to the nearby Victoria Resort in case you prefer
perfectly quite time by the pool.

On behalf of the Owning Company we sincerely apologize to you for any inconvenience you
may experience during your stay with us, please be assured, your safety and comfort is our first

concern, if you experience any problems, please contact our Duty Manager, who will assist you
with your concerns.

We highly appreciate your understanding and wishing you a pleasant stay with us.

!
Sincerely yours '

Sven Albert Saebel

General Manager





